

## <u>Sixth Grade – Review worksheet #07</u>

Name:	

1. Complete the table with the words below

beard	cheek	ear	forehead	lips	moustache
	straight	thigh	thumb	wrist	

Body	Face	Hair

2. Find the words in the crossword to complete the sentences below.



a. A \_\_\_\_\_\_ is a TV programme that will make you laugh.



b.	To know if it's going to be sunny tomorrow watch the		
	report.		
c.	You use a	to wash glasses, plates, etc.	
d.	Use a to m	ake a nice dish for a big dinner.	
e.	You use a	to heat food.	

- 3. Choose the correct sentence, A or B.
  - a. A: We was looking for you at the concert.
    - B: We were looking for you at the concert.
  - b. A: When they arrested him, he was robbed the jeweller's.
    - B: When they arrested him, he was robbing the jeweller's.
  - c. A: It was raining when Julia got home.
    - B: It is raining when Julia got home.
  - d. A: She wasn't crying; she was laughing.
    - B: She not crying; she was laughing.
  - e. A: What you were listening to?
    - B: What were you listening to?
- 4. Circle the correct option.

An amazing thing happened to me last night! I came / was coming out of a café when my mobile rang / was ringing. They looked / were looking for Jonathan Fine. "That's me", I said / was saying. Then they invited / were inviting me to be a contestant in a quiz show on TV!



5. Read the text below and then choose the correct answer.

## The Story of Daedalus and Icarus

Once upon a time, on the island of Crete, there was a man named Daedalus and his young son Icarus. They lived in the palace of King Minos. Daedalus was the cleverest man in the palace. He was also one of the greatest inventors and architects of that time. He invented many things for the king, including an enormous type of maze called The Labyrinth. King



Minos didn't want Daedalus to share the secrets of The Labyrinth with anyone so he put Daedalus and Icarus in prison. Daedalus was very unhappy. He had only one wish. He wanted to be free.

One day, Daedalus was watching the birds fly. He admired their beautiful, strong wings. Watching the birds gave him an idea. If he created wings for Icarus and himself, they could fly away and be free! So Daedalus created wings of feathers and wax and they put them on. Daedalus told Icarus, "Be careful! Don't fly too close to the water or you might fall into it! Don't fly too close to the sun or the wax will melt and you'll fall!" Icarus said that he would obey his father but when they started flying, Icarus became extremely excited. He flew in circles and went higher and higher. He loved the feeling of freedom and flying. His father called out to him, "Come back here! Don't go too close to the sun!" Icarus wanted to listen but the feeling of freedom was the best feeling in the world so he kept flying higher. The sun became hotter and hotter and began to melt the wax. Icarus started to fly lower but it was too late. Icarus's wings fell off and he fell into the sea and was lost.

- a. Why did King Minos put Daedalus and Icarus in prison?
  - a.1. King Minos didn't want Daedalus to share the secrets of The Labyrinth with Icarus.
  - a.2. King Minos didn't want Daedalus to share the secrets of The Labyrinth with anyone.
  - a.3. King Minos didn't want Daedalus to create any more inventions.
- b. Why did Daedalus want to escape?
  - b.1. He was very unhappy and wanted to be free.
  - b.2. He wanted Icarus to have a better life.
  - b.3. He wanted to punish King Minos.
- c. Why did Icarus fly higher and higher?
  - c.1. He wanted to see the sun.
  - c.2. He wanted to escape from King Minos.
  - c.3. He became more and more excited.